
Kind regards, 
Clive M. Stott 

Thank you. 

As a result of this delay I now look forward to your timely reply. 

I am not sure what you say the usual way is? 
It was sent to the TFGA's email address reception@tfga.com.au and it was received because it did not bounce. 
Obviously you have a breakdown somewhere within TFGA if you have not seen it in hard copy. 

Dear Ms Davis, 

cleanair <cleanair@cleanairtas.com> 
Friday, 29 August 2014 3:17 PM 
'Jan Davis' 
RE: Open burning 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cleanair 
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